INLAND WETLANDS
COMMISSION
Telephone (203) 563-0180
Fax (203) 563-0284

TOWN HALL
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, Connecticut 06897

March 12, 2021

Patti Griffin

470 Halstead Ave
#6T

Harrison, NY 10528

Corrective Action Wetland Permit Application Extension Granted

67 Borglum Road, Wilton, CT 06897

Dear Ms. Griffin,

The Inland Wetlands Commission has granted an extension of the due date for your completed
Corrective Action Wetlands Application to address unpermitted tree clearing and woodchip
deposition at 67 Borglum Road in Wilton. The previous due date of March 10, 2021 has been
extended to April 7, 2021 by 12:00 noon.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call at 203-563-0180.

Sincerely,

Mh-Lo—

Mike Conklin
Director, Environmental Affairs

MClel



